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Ben Eveleigh - Illawarra International health precinct
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From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Regarding application Number:MP08_0156 MOD 3
Name of apphcatlon lllawarra International Health Precinct Modlflcatlon
| nrose NSW 2530

As a resident, which lives directly across from the above mentioned site on Goolagong st

| am mostly in favour of the changes which are being proposed, this will allow residents to the southern end
of Goolagong street, a much better view, and nearly close to their original view.

Our house at is directly adjacent to the “acoustic mound” and in the middle section of

Goolagong street.

It is of my opinion that this acoustic mound is useless, as the stock pile behind will always be over shadowing
it, therefore it really has no use, it Is an eye sore for the residents which live directly across the road.

And the spread of fire weed from this mound is currently un controllable.

Since the stockpile is being reshaped, | strongly request that this “Acoustic mound” be tapered back to join
the stockpile behind, so instead of having an vertical wall of weeds, we would have a more original view

again, of a sloping grassed hill.

| have always been in favour of this development but | think every resident in the street has the right to

obtain close to original views again.

Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone if necessary.

Please withhold my name & details from the department’s website.

Regards
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